To: Theresa Sevier

Subject: Fw: FOIA request

From: Koeske, Zak <zkoeske@tronc.com> Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 1:59 PM

To: Lela Bridges

Subject: Re: FOIA request

Hi Lela - I just wanted to check in on the status of my FOIA from March 5. Will you have that for me this week?

Thanks, Zak

Zak Koeske

Reporter

Daily Southtown/Tribune Publishing
412.334.2443
630.313.0090

@Zak Koeske

From: Koeske, Zak

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 1:19:11 PM

To: Lela Bridges

Subject: Re: FOIA request

Ok, thank you. I'll check back on Monday if I haven't heard from you before then.

Zak Koeske

Reporter
Daily Southtown/Tribune Publishing
412.334.2443
630.313.0090
@Zak Koeske

From: Lela Bridges <lela.bridges@Harvey152.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 1:17:44 PM

To: Koeske, Zak

Subject: Re: FOIA request

You will receive the requested information in a few days

Get Outlook for Android

From: Koeske, Zak <zkoeske@tronc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 1:16:23 PM

To: Lela Bridges

Subject: FOIA request

Hi Lela - I'm just following up about my FOIA request from March 5. When do you expect to have it fulfilled for me?

Thanks, Zak Koeske

Zak Koeske Reporter Daily Southtown/Tribune Publishing 412.334.2443 630.313.0090 @Zak Koeske

Fw: FOIA request response

Theresa Sevier

Thu 3/22/2018 9:08 AM

To:Nicole Wright <nwright@Harvey152.org>;

FOIA, for your Board packet.

Theresa A. Sevier Executive Assistant to the Superintendent of Schools



16001 Lincoln Avenue

Harvey, IL 60426

Email: tsevier@harvey152.org Phone: 708.333.0300 x14

Fax #: 708.333.2224

From: Theresa Sevier

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 4:59 PM

To: zkoeske@tronc.com

Cc: Lela Bridges; Margaret Longo **Subject:** FOIA request response

This email is in response to the FOIA request received on March 5th.

For the 2014-2015 school year, the amount spent was \$35,075 for 285 participants.

For 2015-2016 school year, the amount spent was \$39,875 for 295 participants.

For 2016-2017 school year, the amount spent was \$40,975 for 300 participants.

These funds were used for staff to participate in low cost, high quality, professional development and administrative academics, aligned with district goals and initiatives. In the State of Illinois, teachers are required to accrue CPD's in order to keep their licensure up to date. Administrators must complete 20 hours of administrative academy credit for licensure requirements.

Parent Institute provides an opportunity for districts to pool resources in order to provide high quality educational opportunities. These are provided in English and Spanish for parents/guardians in communities which are under served and have high poverty.

The organization is a 100% volunteer 501(c)3 organization. Our website is www.scsdd.net.

You are cordially invited to attend, as our guest, for the conference this year. The Parent Institute will be held April 18th and the Conference is April 19th-20th. The events will be held at the Tinley Park Convention Center in Tinley Park, IL.

SCSDD

www.scsdd.net

2018 Parent Conference Topics ...

Theresa A. Sevier Executive Assistant to the Superintendent of Schools



16001 Lincoln Avenue Harvey, IL 60426

Email: tsevier@harvey152.org Phone: 708.333.0300 x14 Fax #: 708.333.2224

From: Lela Bridges

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 4:35 PM